
MIFWA is pleased to announce that 
the 2023 Tecwyn Jones Bequest Grants round is now open.



Are you or your family member or carer already receiving

MIFWA’s services and could do with some financial assistance
to purchase resources and equipment, attend events, 

enrol into a course or in need of some respite? 
If yes, you may be eligible for a grant.



Follow the guidelines and submit your application form 

by 5pm on Friday 17 March 2023.



Please contact Alison at alison.nesbit@mifwa.org.au 
if you have any questions or need some assistance.

2023 applications now open

TECWYN JONES

How to apply for a grant

Scan the QR code or visit 
https://www.mifwa.org.au/useful-
information/tecwyn-jones-grants/
to download a copy of the application form,
and the guidelines and terms and conditions
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